
 

The British Association of Removers Limited 
A company limited by guarantee. Registered number 133531. Registered office as shown. 

British Association 

of Removers  

Tangent House 

62 Exchange Rd 

Watford 

Herts 

WD18 0TG 

 

T: 01923 699 480 

F: 01923 699 481 

E:  info@bar.co.uk  

www.bar.co.uk 

British Association of Removers Ltd 
Tangent House 

62 Exchange Road 
Watford 

WD18 0TG 

 
 

1st November 2024 
 

 
 

Dear Lord Lieutenant 

Dear Mr Hood and the John Mason International team 
 

King’s Award for Enterprise 
 

On behalf of the Board of Directors, and the Members of the British Association of 

Removers we are extremely honoured to offer our most sincere congratulations to 
John Mason International on receiving the highly prestigious King’s Award for 

Enterprise, an award that recognises the qualities of excellence in leadership and 
service delivery. 

 
John Mason International is a highly respected and very long standing Member of the 

Association, and has a proven reputation that is wholly aligned with our mission of 

being the guardians of professional standards in our industry. Having recently 
celebrated the 140th anniversary of its founding, this award demonstrates the 

company’s continuing commitment to delivering service excellence for today and 
innovating for tomorrow. 

 

Recipients of the King’s Award for Enterprise are recognised for unwavering 
leadership, professionalism and dedication to customer service excellence, qualities 

that are embedded in the culture of John Mason International with Simon Hood at its 
helm. 

 

We at the British Association of Removers are proud to be able to have John Mason 
International within our membership, and the value of their contribution to our 

Association over many decades cannot be overstated and for which we are extremely 
grateful. 

 
Once again our most sincere congratulations on such a prestigious achievement and 

our very best wishes to Simon and all at John Mason International for continued 

success in the future. 
 

Kindest regards 
 

 
Ian Studd 

Director General 
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